
 

 

From Director of Rugby: Matthew Gold 
 

24 November 2017 
Dear Players and Parents, 
 

re: Senior Rugby Dinner 2017 
 

This is an invitation to all pupils who have represented Abingdon School at senior rugby this 
season as well as their respective parents. You are warmly invited to our annual Senior 
Rugby Club Awards Dinner on Saturday 9 December that will follow our final block fixture 
that afternoon at home against Bedford School. 
 
As per previous year's dinners, the main emphasis is celebrating the achievements of our 
sixth form rugby teams and pupils. 
 
Date: Saturday 9 December 2017 
Reception: 6.30pm meet in the CMR for welcome drinks 
Dinner Venue: School Dining Hall for a 7pm start  
Dress: Black Tie 
Three Course Dinner - please indicate on the form if you have any dietary requirements 
 

Information: 
•   Cash Bar - There will be limit of two drink tokens for each pupil that will be given out 

on the evening. This has been put in place by the school to ensure the night is not 
spoiled and the focus is on celebrating the achievements of the boys. We want to 
continue to run the rugby dinner in future years. Can I also ask that parents refrain 
from buying alcoholic drink and giving it to boys on their tables as this is not 
allowed. 

•   Tickets - £40 for additional adult guest and £20 for Pupils 
•   Pupils are allowed to bring two (adults) parents maximum 
•   Upper Sixth pupils are also allowed an additional guest as well as two parents.  Cost 

for two parents will be £40 and £20 for a partner.  Priority will go to those Upper 
Sixth pupils if numbers are high.  

 

The evening will be supported by our Touchliners Committee who will be funding the 
individual awards and running the bar on the night. Whilst attendance by players is not 
compulsory, we are hoping that those who have played regularly this season will make every 
effort to attend through from the 4th XV to 1st XV. 
 
Please complete the form link https://goo.gl/forms/bUDZR6MpBTicm29v1 and bring a cash 
or cheque in to confirm your place by Monday 4 December. Cheques are to be made 
payable to ‘Abingdon School’ must be handed to Mr M Gold (Director of Rugby) in the PE 
Office. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Matthew Gold - Director of Rugby 
matthew.gold@abingdon.org.uk 


